THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
SCHOOL OF EDUCATION
LAWRENCE

October 23, 1941

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

Dr. E. R, Elbel

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
Robinson Gymnasium
University of Kansas

Gentlemen:

Thank you very much for your reprint. I am
delighted to receive copies of publications

of the staff and hope you will keep me on your
mailing list.

Sincerely yours,

o ancor

George B. Smith
Dean
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